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Friday, 14th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
  

SMW Wizard of Oz production – Friday 28th June 
 

On Friday 28th June all Year 4 children have been invited to attend a production of the Wizard of Oz at St 
Margaret Ward Catholic Academy. This session will also include a variety of themed activities.  
 
Children need to arrive at school for 8.30am and will travel to St Margaret Ward via the school minibus. They 
will return to school in time for lunch.  
 
If you have any queries, please contact the school office. I’m sure that the event will be a very enjoyable 
experience for all.  
 

 
 

Please log into your Scopay account to give consent for the event. 
 
 
Your support is greatly appreciated. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs Crutchley 
P.E. Lead 
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